
 

 

 

 

 

04/21/2020 

 

Dear Member,  

I want to personally thank you for your donation and continued support of our organization. 
Donations like yours make a big difference in the work we’re doing to support our local 
community. 

We’d like to invite you to consider our new electronic giving program as a way to automate 
your regular donations. Electronic giving is convenient for you and provides much-needed 
consistency for us. With electronic giving, you provide your account information and we draft 
your requested donation amount from your checking or savings account on the agreed upon 
day.   

Effective <<< Start Date >>> we are happy to offer the option of monthly or weekly donations, 
in any amount you choose. There is no cost for you to participate. To get started, complete and 
sign the enclosed authorization form and return it to the office.   

If you have any questions on how to get started with electronic donations, please feel free to 
reach out to <<< Contact Name>>>         .  They can be reached at <<< Phone Number>>>. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

  

Your  

Logo 


	Insert your logo here or print on letterhead: 
	Today's Date: 
	Effective Date: 
	Contact Name: 
	Contact Phone Number: 
	Printed Name and Title: 


